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Bartlett, Helen

From: Debra Yeomans [chedgrave.pc@googlemail.com]
Sent: 02 March 2012 11:50
To: Community Infrastructure Levy
Subject: CIL comments

Following a meeting of the Parish Council last night, the Councillors
asked me to forward the following observations re the CIL.
The Councillors are in agreement with the principal that developers
should make a contribution to local communities but would rather see
VAT imposed on new developments as a means of raising revenue.
Debra Yeomans
Clerk
Chedgrave Parish Council
C/O The Cottage
Hardley Road
Langley
Norfolk.
NR14 6DA
01508 521263
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